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What’s Coming Up 

Member of the Federation of 
British Historic Vehicle Clubs 

April 

 10th. April Femmes au Volante  at Bugatti Trust   

      contact Geoff. Tebby 01453 883821    

 17th. April FCCC  A.G.M. Bull at Fairford      

      contact Geoff. Tebby 01453 883821 

 17th. April Lunch Run after AGM       contact Barry Cooper 01285 851821 

 23 April St. George’s Day Run  contacts Bunny Lees-Smith 01666 577 275 

              Malcolm Cutler 01285 712 173 

May 

 6t. & 7th. Crypton Tuning event     contacts Malcolm Cutler 01285 712 173 

                            Nigel Godwin 01285 850 716 

 11th. FCCC Lunch Run  (Weds.)        contact Barry Cooper  01285 851 821 

 12th. Croquet evening & Cream Tea  details soon     

           contact   Malcolm Cutler  01285 712 173                                                       

 17th.  Coach to NP Laboratories   contact Bunny Lees-Smith 01666 577275 

June 

 4th. Fairford Festival Parade         contact   Malcolm Cutler   01285 712173 

 5th. Churchill Car Show     contact David Chambers   01608 658 603 

 11th. Southrop Village Fete            contact  Andy Howarth   01367 850 400 

 12 th.  Classic Vehicle Day at GWSR Toddington         contact      website 

 13th. - 18th. Mid-Wales Explorer         contact Geoff. Tebby 01453 883821 

 15th. FCCC Lunch Run                       contact Barry Cooper 01285 851 821 

 25th. Hunters Care Home      contact   Malcolm Cutler 01285 712 173 

  IN THIS ISSUE 
     Future Events 

 Report 
 New members 

Key: 

 Club event 

 Club attendance as a 

group at a motoring 
or other event 

 Everything else of 

interest.  These items 
a re  shown fo r 
information only. 

 
If you have a question, call 
Bunny Lees-Smith, Event 
Coordinator, 01666 577 
275 

“It’s stopped raining, it’s stopped hail-
ing, guys are swimming, guys are sail-
ing” (with apologies to Alan Sherman) 

So it’s time for us to polish up the 
classic, put the hood down and get 

motoring. 

Plenty to do as shown below, while 
alongside, are the two overall winners  

from our our  skittles evening. 

David (no not that one) & Carol. 

So see you out and about 

Geoff. 
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Skittles at the Plough 

 

A thoroughly enjoyable evening, as always, at The 
Plough in Fairford organised by Mike and Jan Cox. 

Well done and “Thank you” both. 

Winners of the pairs competition, Dave and Doreen, 

 are showing their excitement and delight at their prize 
which they then very generously offered around. 

 

 

First winners of the evening were  

Dave Chambers  for the Men’s prize 

 - caught here,  looking like a startled  

rabbit, with his motoring goodies - 

 

 

 - and  Denise Handley for the Ladies’. 

Wondering just what Mike is putting  

          into her outstretched hand. 

There were some amazing techniques on display and the number of ways of missing the skit-
tles was only surpassed by a “trick shot,” or should that be a “Trish shot” where the ball hit 
the left hand side wall, travelled diagonally through the massed ranks of skittles before hitting 
the right hand wall and dropping into the well, leaving all the skittles still standing proud. 

                                    How can you follow that next year Trish ? 

A warm welcome to New Members :-           Mike and Sue Willis  from  Poulton 

      Brian and Kathleen Dickenson  from Minety 

      Fred and Robyn Nash  from  Witney 

 Oh  and by the way, if you did not understand my references on page 1 because you are too 
young or too old and have forgotten I suggest you put  “ Camp Granada by Allan Sherman 
(with lyrics)” into your search engine and listen to the letter home from summer camp. 


